
Bose Recalls Bass Modules sold with select Acoustimass®, Lifestyle® and Companion™ Home 
Theater System Due to Fire Hazard 
 
Bose has announced a voluntary recall of certain bass modules that were produced before April 2006, 
and sold with Acoustimass, Lifestyle and Companion Home Theater Systems. The recalled units’ 
electrical components may fail under certain conditions thus posing fire hazards. 
 
Below are two images of the bass modules included in this recall. The colour of the bass module may 
be either black or white.  
 

 
 
Please refer to this website for more information on the recall, and instructions on how to identify if 
your bass module is affected by this recall. 
 
Consumers with affected units should immediately stop using and unplug the bass modules, then 
contact Bose at +65 67779600 to arrange for a free repair of the bass module, or a 40% discount on a 
replacement product. 
 
 

https://global.bose.com/en_us/bm_safety_contact.html

